August 23rd, 1950

Mr. D. K. Berninghausen, Cooper Union Library, Cooper Square, New York, 3, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Berninghausen:

Since forwarding the files to you this morning, it has been called to my attention that the August 17th edition of the Denver Post has a very fine editorial on the subject of our local difficulties. Apparently this was prompted as the result of their attention being drawn to a letter published in the August 8th edition of a magazine; I do not have the paper and had only heard of it a few minutes ago but will try to supply a copy later if I can secure it.

Sincerely,

R. W. Davis